
DOT 
 
Reference NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254, 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
With reference to the above order I object to the proposed stopping up of Princes 
Parade, Hythe for the following reasons: 
 

 Moving the road adjacent to the Royal Military Canal will do untold damage to 
a national monument and disturb and possibly kill much of the wildlife which is 
present. 

 The beautiful walk and drive along the sea front will be lost forever and is part 
of Hythe’s heritage 

 Many disabled and immobile people will no longer have access to the sea 
front as they will not be able to drive and park directly on the sea front 

 I do not believe the stopping up of the road is necessary for the proposed 
development to go ahead 

 
 
I sincerely believe this is detrimental to the local population and will harm visitor 
numbers to our town which in turn will kill off our town centre. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Daphne Gazeley  

  
  

  
 

 
 




